

8 September 2025

"...many members, but one body, as it is with Christ." 1 Corinthians 12:12

Dear Parents & Carers,

Tuesday 9 September - School Photographs

School photographs will be taken **tomorrow** at 8.45am. Details will follow regarding how to order your child's photo if you wish to do so.

Friday 12 September - Speech Day at the Cathedral - PACKED LUNCH

On Friday we will walk to the Cathedral for our Speech Day service which will begin at 2.00pm. Due to the timing of the service, **please can all JD pupils bring a packed lunch.** Please also ensure your child has their waterproof coat with them in School. Pick up will be as usual from the JD gate at 3.25pm.

The National Child Measurement Programme

Parents of children in Year 6 will receive a separate letter regarding the National Child Measurement Programme. The date of these height and weight checks is yet to be confirmed, however the letter will contain details of how to opt out, if you prefer to, so please read that letter carefully.

Replacement Lanyards and Plastic Swipe Card Holders

If you require a new lanyard with plastic holder for your child's swipe card, the process for buying a new one has changed; you will now need to pay for this on Scopay please.

Uniform

Please note that all coats must be navy blue or black. If your child wears earrings, they must be able to remove them for PE lessons.

Yours faithfully,

Mr D Ludford Head of Junior Department

HEADTEACHER: Mr J M Harrison

ADDRESS: Park Road, Peterborough, PE1 2UE

TELEPHONE: 01733 751541

EMAIL: admin@kings.peterborough.sch.uk